
 

 
 

 

 
Boys Town Skill of the Week: Listening 

1. Look at the person who is talking and remain quiet. 

2. Wait until the person is through talking before you speak. 

3. Show that you heard them by nodding your head, saying “Okay,” “That’s interesting,” etc. 

 
Dear Blessed Sacrament Families, 
 

As I watched my little Pre-K son march off to the kindergarten classroom for his 20-minute Teacher Preview this 

morning, another Pre-K student looked at me and said, “You’re still here? I thought you were gone already!” With 

the busyness of everything, I have put the fact that I won’t be here next year in the back of my mind. Now that we 

are on our last couple days (the last normal day of school being today), it’s hitting me like a brick wall! I will truly 

empathize with all the crying parents as they wave goodbye to their kindergarteners in August since I won’t get to 

join my son at school every day. I popped into each classroom to snap a quick picture during the Teacher Preview, 

and I can’t believe how much these kids have grown and matured. A lot can happen in four years, and the progress 

Blessed Sacrament has made with an amazing and dedicated staff is abundantly clear with the joy and prosperity of 

our students. Thank you, Blessed Sacrament Families, for making my time here as principal a memorable one, and 

I’m excited to continue making memories as a Blessed Sacrament parent! If you ever have any questions regarding 

Pius, you have my email 😉 

 

In Christ, 
 

Mrs. Jennifer Tran 

  

2025-2026 REGISTRATION 

Register by May 23 to be part of a raffle to win one of three $50 gift cards of your choice (through 

Scrip). Use the following link to begin the process: https://www.cdolinc.net/enrollment. Returning 

Student Enrollment will be selected for a student that has been enrolled previously in a Diocese of Lincoln 

Catholic School. New Student Enrollment will be selected for any student that has NOT been enrolled 

previously in a Diocese of Lincoln Catholic School (i.e Pre-K or Kindergartener that has not been in Pre-

K). After filling out this form, PowerSchool will then send an email for the parent to continue registering 

the new student. Email Jennifer-tran@cdolinc.net with any questions you have.  

 

FIELD DAY - THURSDAY 

We only need ONE more volunteer for Field Day. Please sign up here if you can help! Students should 

wear their School Family t-shirts with dress down bottoms tomorrow—please avoid shorts shorter than 

mid-thigh and leggings as pants. It will be pretty chilly in the morning, so dress accordingly. The day will 

end with Kona Ice in the alleyway. Each student will receive a free Kona Ice compliments of the 

PTO. Parents and siblings are welcome to purchase a Kona Ice to help celebrate the last day. The van will 

be parked in the alleyway where students will come from the playground area to receive it and then walk 

through to the front of the school. If families would like to stay and eat on the playground area or green 

space, they are welcome to. We will be dismissing classes one at a time, so there isn’t too much chaos. 

 

CERTIFICATES & AWARDS 
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https://www.cdolinc.net/enrollment
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/805084CAFAE23A5FB6-56683198-field


Some students in grades 1-7 will be receiving awards/certificates during our last assembly tomorrow 

(Thursday). You will receive an email invitation to this assembly by the end of the day if your child will 

be one of these recipients. Most of them are grades based, which is why it will be a last second invitation. 

 

YEARBOOK ORDERS 

We have a few yearbooks left, so if you still want one, bring $10 in tomorrow! 

 

SCHOLARSHIP NOTIFICATIONS 

Mrs. Tran is slowly but surely sending emails to notify those who have received scholarships for the 

2025-2026 school year. If you do not receive an email by the middle of next week, you did not receive a 

scholarship. Please email Jennifer-tran@cdolinc.net with any questions. 

 

SUMMER ADORATION PROGRAM FOR KIDS MAY 23- JULY 31 

All kids, ages 0 through 8th grade are invited to draw near to God through prayer this summer! Pick up 

sheets in back of church or print from online bulletin or church website. The kids who finish will be given 

prizes & be invited, with their family, to the Knights Family Picnic at the end of summer! Contact Clem 

& Maggie Pella with questions: 402-443-7343 Sponsored by K of C. 

 

TOTUS TUUS (Totally Yours) JULY 6-11 

Totus Tuus is a summer catechetical youth program held Mon.- Fri. 9 a.m.-3 p.m. The day includes 

catechetical instruction, daily Mass, songs, games & recess. For high school youth, the program runs 

Sun.-Thurs. 6:30-8:30 p.m. TOTUS TUUS combines catechesis & having FUN! The youthfulness & 

energy of the team is contagious, come out & join us! Cost is $20 per student or $45 per family with 3 or 

more children. Participants in the grade school program should bring a sack lunch and recess equipment. 

Please call Cindy at 402-474-4249 or email if interested in volunteering. Registration form is online 

at www.blessedsacrament lincoln.org also. 

 

BLESSED SACRAMENT JH SUMMER VOLLEYBALL 

Looking for a fun way to stay active and connect with friends this summer?  Blessed Sacrament girls 

entering 6th, 7th, and 8th grades are invited to join us for a weekly volleyball game at the Blessed 

Sacrament gym on Tuesday evenings from 7-9pm. Whether you’re new to the game or have some 

experience, all skill levels are welcome! Questions? Contact Jennie at jenniekorth@gmail.com or text 

402-366-4218. 

 

SUMMER READING – PAGE ONE 

Page One has their reading lists up for next year—it would be a great list to go off of as you choose books 

for your children to read over the summer. Find the lists here! 
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